
Attendance Newsletter
Dear Parents/Carers ,

Our attendance this week has taken a dive this week, which is really unfortunate. I hope that we have 

got rid of all the bugs lingering over from the half term break and that everyone is back in school and on 

time next week. As you can see from our sheet the closest to 95% is Year 4 and are therefore this weeks 

winners! Well done year 4. 

Our shop reopened again this week and was restocked after the holidays. We will be getting new items 

in and some special Christmas surprises by the end of the month. We will be introducing a green 

jumper discount from next week. That means whoever has behaved and worked so well that they have 

earnt a green jumper then they will get a 2 token discount from the item that they want to buy! Thanks 

Botond for the fabulous idea!

Whole School Attendance:



100% Attendance-

100% Punctuality-
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